Russian Orthodox Church Outside of Russia
Diocese of Sydney, Australia and New Zealand

With the blessing of His Eminence Metropolitan Hilarion

You are invited to attend the 5th Annual

Father Seraphim of Platina Memorial Lecture

Guest speaker from Brisbane
The Very Revd Archpriest Gabriel Makarov

“THE ORTHODOX RESPONSE TO SUPERSTITION”

Friday 29th of August at
All Saints of Russia Russian Orthodox Church
Chelmsford Avenue, Croydon

6.30 pm Panikhida for the repose of Father Seraphim
7.30 pm 5th Annual Memorial Lecture in the Church Hall
Followed by supper

Enquiries please telephone Father Joachim on 46263945




